
 

PPRC News Brief 12
th

 November 2015  
 

The Political Parties Registration Commission (PPRC) in league with the All 

Political Parties Youth Association (APPYA) and the All Political Parties 

Women Association (APPWA) will on Friday 13
th

 November 2015 embark on a 

non violence and political tolerance campaign in Constituency 107 and Ward 

329 ahead of Saturday’s By- Elections in both areas. 

 

The campaign will remind party members, supporters and voters of the 

provisions in the 1991 Constitution, Political Parties Act of 2002, the Code of 

Conduct for Political Parties and all laws governing elections in Sierra Leone. 

 

The campaign will start in Ward 329 and ends in Constituency 107. 

 

Meanwhile the Commission, APPYA and APPWA will on Saturday monitor 

the conduct of political parties in the Parliamentary By-Election in Constituency 

107 and the Local Council By-Election in Ward 329. 

 

The monitoring will also include sensitization on the conduct of political party 

operatives and their supporters during elections day. 
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